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Policy Report:  
Telephone System Separation Project 
 
During the 2021-2025 Operating Budget and CIP process, the Commission approved $113,000 for the 
separation of the City telephone system from the County telephone system.  There’s sufficient funding in 
CIP to cover the $3,675.25 difference.   
 
Staff recommends approving ISG Technologies for the telephone separation project in an amount not to 
exceed $116,675.25. 
 
 
 
 
 


